
To whom it may concern

Hugo’s is and will be a fantastic asset for the Manly area providing fantastic food and beverages with excellent 
service in a most magical and iconic location.
It showcases the best in dining that Sydney has to offer and more importantly the Manly area.

I have been a customer since it was established and would place it at the top of my restaurant list.
I dine out often all over the world and am involved with my business in hospitality everywhere around Australia 
and I still cant get past this place as my top pick.
The owners care for the community and provide a venue that all people should be proud of.

I grew up as a boy in Manly as did my Father and his family and value every positive thing that happens in the 
area. Although I live in Neutral Bay I always look forward to going for a surf and then dining at Hugo’s for lunch.

In expanding the deck the community will gain an important improvement to the space and be able to cater for 
the locals and tourists better than ever. I cannot think of a downside.

I hope this email helps the council make the correct decision and look forward to supporting Manly & Hugo’s in 
the future.

Regards,
Richard Williams

M: 0419 627 868
A: Suite 9, Level 1, 287 Military Rd, Cremorne, NSW 2090
W: www.williamsinteriors.com
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